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Re: Case# 21-0669-EL-BGN
 
Dear Mr. Butler,
 
Allow me to share with you our appreciation that South Branch Solar, a division of Leeward
Renewable Energy, recently met with our organization and, in turn, made a financial donation to
support homelessness in Hancock County. We appreciate businesses who are willing to make an
investment in all aspects of the community. This financial stewardship and responsibility indicates to
me, my CEO, our staff and other donors to believe that their commitment to improving lives in
Hancock County is valid.
 
Thank you.
 
 

 
Laurie Poland
Development Director
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